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Comments: The NW Forest plan that came out in the 90's helped protect a very important part of America.  I

have visited Oregon often, since I have family who moved out there, and the beauty of those forests is

unsurpassed.  I understand that the Coast Forests, for instance,  if managed properly, could retain as much

carbon per acre as the Amazon!  We need the trees for their beauty, for the habitat they provide for native plants

and animals but also to keep our air clean.  I have always been appalled when I see clear-cutting in American

forests.  The 90's NW Forest plan curbed that practice, and we should continue to curb it.  Please retain the

protections for our national heritage, our forests.


